
 

  

  
    

  

 
    

     

 
  

  

 

  

 

   

 

  

  

   

   

  

Transport Access Program 
Birrong Station Upgrade 

Project completion July 2021 

Birrong Station Upgrade is now complete 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
throughout the construction of the Birrong Station 
Upgrade. The upgraded facilities are now available to 
customers including: 

 a new lift and stairs connecting the overbridge to the 

station platform 

 a new station entrance and landscaping 

 improved kiss and ride area and one new accessible 

parking space on Teresa Street 

 new accessible pathways to the overbridge 

 improved amenities including a new family accessible 

toilet and a new male and female ambulant toilet. 

 upgrades to CCTV, lighting and wayfinding signage 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/birrong 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465. 



  
    

   

 
 

    
  

 
 
 
 
 

  

    

Finishing work 
The removal of the site office, storage and laydown area is being undertaken during July, along with 
installation of new seats, water fountain and revegetation in and around the station. The new tactile ground 
surface indicators were installed during June and the lift is now operational and open to the public. 

Image: New canopy on the platform 

Image: New lift, stairs and tactiles on the platform 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/birrong 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465. 
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